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Woodhaven-Brownstown School District, will receive sealed bid proposals until 2:00 p.m. on June 7, 
2018, for Door Hardware Replacement at Woodhaven High School. Bids will be opened and publicly 
read aloud immediately following the deadline for submission of proposals. Woodhaven-Brownstown 
School District will not consider or accept a bid received after the date and time specified for the bid 
submission.   
 
A mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held on May 30, 2018 at 9:00am at Woodhaven High School, 
24787 Van Horn Road, Brownstown, MI 48134.  
 
All bids must be addressed to: Woodhaven-Brownstown School District, 24821 Hall Road, 
Woodhaven, MI 48183. Attention: Michael Belcher.  The bid opening will be at this same address. 
 
Bid Security, Cashier's Check, or Certified Check in the amount of five percent (5%) of the bid must 
be included along with a sworn and notarized statement disclosing any familial relationship that 
exists between the owner or any employee of the bidder and any member of the board, board of 
directors, or the superintendent of the school district.  A sworn and notarized Iran Disclosure 
Statement must also be included. Accepted bidders will be required to furnish performance and 
payment bonds in the amount of one hundred percent (100%) of the Contract Price. 
 
Bid documents may be viewed at the e-Builder website created by PMC at:  

https://app.e-builder.net/public/publicLanding.aspx?QS=5cdf5a84c7b9402f9d645f317366fcec 

 
Documents will be available for viewing on May 23, 2018.  Any questions, contact Rob Kakoczki 
at Plante Moran Cresa at rob.kakoczki@plantemoran.com.  
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